Event Report

The Department of English organized a one-day workshop on the theme "The
Process of Writing" on the 30th March 2022, in the college conference hall. The
conduct of the workshop was facilitated by the NSS unit, Debates and Seminar
committee, ICT committee and IQAC of the college. The event was attended by the
college students and the faculty of the host Department. On the occasion the college
principal, Dr. Nazir Ahmad Simnani, spelled out the need for improvements in the
writing and communicative skills among the young college students. He
congratulated the host department for organizing the event in the campus. The
invited resource person, Dr. Masood Malik of the Government College for Women,
M.A. Road, Srinagar presented a detailed power point presentation on the dos and
donts of the writing and the communicative process. While stressing the
significance of the writing skills, the invited speaker deliberated on process of
composing of a good writeup. At the end of the presentation an interactive session
was held in which the participant students interacted with the speaker. The event
concluded with a vote of thanks, presented by Head of the host Department, Prof.
Israr-ul-Haq. The whole event was moderated by Prof. Shahid Yousuf Gilkar, a faculty
member of the host Department.
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